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Current Status

Lantana Road Utility Reiocation

127 South Utility Relocation
Safe Roules to Schools Grant
Meadow Park Dam Renovations

Kingdom Hall Water and sewer
Extension (Milier Avenue)
Grindstaff Hangar
Tenth Street Drainage
Army Corp Study
Satsuma Drive
Dog Park

Northwest Connector

Sewer Line Replacement Project

Lantana Road Street Lights

West Adaims Street

Airport Runway Lighting

Police Station Improvements

{No Change) The contractor has completed 98% of the punch list. It has been discovered that the
service feed to 3 street lights on the corner of Old Lantana and Miller Bypass has been removed and
City Staff is working with TDOT {o repair this service.

Current bid date unknown. TVA is working on environmentat documents.
Waiting on direction on how to proceed.
Engineers are working on developing a budget for the bridges.

The sewer iine has been installed. City Crews will start the water line installation in the coming weeks.

The shell of the hangar is complete. Electrical, paving and cleanup remain. The City's taxiway extension
will be bid in February with bids opened in March.

The Rescue Squad has signed the agreement and the agreement will be on the January Council
Meeting agenda. The construction work wili not occur untif a dryer season.

David Bishop with the U.S, Army Corps of Engineers is coordinaling an update presentation for the City
Council in February. GKY will briefly recap their last presentation and give updates on the project as it
stands loday.

The project will be bid in the coming months for a spring construction schedule.
Phase cne of this project which includes fencing will be bid this month,

Scheduled for TDOT's February bid letling.

The Engineer is working on the required surveys and the design. The projects should be bid in January.
The existing line continues fo give problems.

VEC has contacted TVA and TVA will be developing the lighting plan. This information will be presented
to the City Council when it has been completad.

The priority on the traffic signal located at the interseclion of Azalia, Lantana and West Avenue has been

changed. The Engineering Department is researching the ROW at the five way stop. The stop signs will
not be removed until the public is nolified and the pavement is in a suitable condition for siriping.

The project will be ready for bid in February with a March bid opening.

The plans are almost complete. City Crews have started painting and demo. New construction items will
start when a building permit is obtained.



